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Be Respectful Be Safe Be Kind Be a Learner 
 

Dear Families,  

Our Foundation enrolments are now open.  

We are always ready to welcome Foundation students as they begin school life at Rangebank Primary School.  

Starting school is a big change and it is important that all children feel happy and secure at school. We have an 

excellent Foundation transition programme that generally takes place during October and November. We will 

send further information regarding this program at the beginning of October. In the meantime, you can organise 

to take a tour of the school by calling the office on (03) 5996 8900.  

Our school zone is available on findmyschool.vic.gov.au which hosts the most up-to-date information about 

Victorian school zones. 

Students residing in our school zone are guaranteed a place at our school, which is determined on the basis of 

your permanent residential address. Our school also has additional capacity available to welcome students 

who are outside of our school zone. 

Our school manages enrolments using the Placement Policy to ensure that students have access to their 

designated neighbourhood school and may enrol at another school, if there are available places. If you have any 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

To start primary school your child must be five years of age, or older, by 30 April of the year that they start 

school. Rangebank Primary School starts taking enrolments as early as May the year before your child is due to 

start school.  

There are two ways to enrol your child at our school:  

1. Email the office to register your interest and request an enrolment form:  

rangebank.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

OR  

2. Complete a hard copy enrolment: CLICK HERE TO DOWNLOAD. Complete the form and either drop it 

into the office, scan and email or post it to the school address at the bottom of this letter.  

Kind regards, 

Ms Adriana Allan 

Principal 
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